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Parent Open Event 2023 

 
Parent/Carer, 

I am excited to invite you to a Parent Open Event with your child. The sessions will be 45 minutes long and 

are intended to provide you with the opportunity to enjoy time learning together with your child. You will get 

to experience some fun activities and an opportunity to view their books.  

A maximum of 2 x adults will be allowed to attend per child. We also ask that you do not bring younger 

siblings to the session please. These sessions are not suitable for younger siblings or babies.  

Please find the date and time of the Open Afternoon for your child’s class in the table below… 

CLASS DATE TIME 

EYFS  

 

Owlets 

 

Eaglets 

 

 

Tuesday 14th March 

 

Wednesday 15th March  

 

 

8:35-10:00am 

 

8:35-10:00am 

Year 1 

 

Sparrows 

Wrens 

 

Robins 

 

 

Tuesday 28th February  

 

Tuesday 28th February 

 

Wednesday 1st March 

 

 

1:15-2:00pm 

 

2:15-3:00pm 

 

2:15-3:00pm 

Year 2 

 

Swallows 

 

Wagtails 

 

 

Friday 3rd March 

 

Friday 3rd March 

 

 

1:15-2:00pm 

 

2:15-3:00pm 

Year 3  

 

Doves 

 

Skylarks 

 

 

Monday 6th March 

 

Monday 6th March 

 

 

1:15-2:00pm 

 

2:15-3:00pm 
 

 CLASS DATE TIME 

Year 4 
 

Woodpeckers 
 
Kingfishers 

 
 
Wednesday 8th March 
 
Wednesday 8th March 

 
 
1:15-2:00pm 
 
2:15-3:00pm 

Year 5 
 

Jays 
 
Puffins 

 
 
Monday 13th March  
 
Monday 13th March 

 
 
1:15-2:00pm 
 
2:15-3:00pm 

Year 6 

Eagles 
 
Kestrels 

 
Wednesday 15th March 
 
Wednesday 15th March 

 
1:15-2:00pm 
 
2:15-3:00pm 

 

 
If you would like to join this event, tickets must be booked online via Eventbrite...  
 

https://barden-parent-open-event.eventbrite.co.uk   
 
Bookings will be available now and will close on Friday 24th February.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in school, as always, for what we hope will be a memorable experience for 
you and your child/children.  
 
Kind regards, Mrs Holgate (Headteacher) 

https://barden-parent-open-event.eventbrite.co.uk/

